
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Attached you will find a letter with preschool registration information. 
Enrollment in our preschool program will open on April 5th. On April 
5th, we will be holding two registration sessions from 9:00-11:00 am and 
12:00-2:45 pm.  Parents unable to attend this registration event may 
hand in a completed registration packet on any day after this date for 
consideration in our preschool program.  

Any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the main office. 

 


